

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President I. Susan Kattula, Vice President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary Carl Weckerle, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

November 15, 2021

Dear WCS Community,

We have partnered with the Warren Care Pharmacy to offer interested families the COVID-19 vaccine for children 5 years old and up. A Parent/Guardian must be present for their child(ren) to receive the vaccine, which requires two doses on the following dates:

When: Friday, November 19th from 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm (1st dose)

Friday, December 10th from 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm (2nd dose)

Where: Career Preparation Center (CPC) - Enter Door #1

12200 15 Mile Rd, Sterling Heights, MI 48312

If you are interested, you must register at **COVID VACCINE APPOINTMENT**. Health officials strongly recommend getting your child vaccinated, which is important as we approach the holidays and much colder weather.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





نوفمبر/تشرين الثاني 2021 15

، المجتمع WCS عزيزي

للأسر المهتمة للأطفال الذين تبلغ أعمار هم 5 سنوات وما فوق. يجب أن يكون أحد COVID-19 لقد اشتركنا مع صيدلية وارن كير لتقديم لقاح الوالدين/ الوصي حاضرا لطفله (رين) لتلقي اللقاح، والذي يتطلب جر عتين في التواريخ التالية

(التاريخ: الجمعة 19 نوفمبر من الساعة 4:00 مساء حتى 6:00 مساء (الجرعة الأولى

(الجمعة 10 ديسمبر من الساعة 4:00 مساء حتى 6:00 مساء (الجرعة الثانية

أدخل الباب رقم CPC) - 1) أين: مركز الإعداد الوظيفي

12200 15 Mile Rd , مرتفعات ستيرلينغ , MI 48312

يوصي مسؤولو الصحة بشدة بتطعيم طفلك، وهو أمر مهم مع اقترابنا من .<u>COVID</u> إذا كنت مهتما، يجب عليك التسجيل في مو عد لقاح .العطلات والطقس الأكثر برودة

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه

المشرف